
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, John Etter 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 9:30 AM 
'John' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: I oppose the increase! docket No. 20210034EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08997-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: John <kf4rtg@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 8, 202112:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: I oppose the increase! docket No. 20210034EI 

This rate increase is ridiculous. With all the impacts from COVID it's hard enough for people to even pay their rent or 
mortgage. Many people are making less now that they were two years ago, if they even managed to stay employed. Many 
businesses have shifted to working from home causing residents to have to use more electricity than they did before. 
PLEASE deny this increase! 

John Etter 
253-255-3103 
701 Brinton Ct, 
Brandon FL 33511 
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